
Minutes 
May 5, 2015 

 

Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m.  Chris, Penny and Emily were present. 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed.   

 

Selectmen signed Warrant #7 for $134,369.38. 

 

Selectmen reviewed account balances. 

 

Public Feedback: 

Matt & Lucia Picard questioned the stakes on Waning Road measuring the town’s right-of-way.  

Selectmen explained what will be happening on the road this summer. 

 

New Business: 

Selectmen signed the paperwork for borrowing a Tax Anticipation Note with Camden National 

Bank.  Available funds will be $350,000 at .76% interest.   

 

Selectmen discussed road work for this season.  Waning Road will be marked for cutting trees & 

brush that are in the town’s right-of-way.  Ditching will also be done on Waning this summer.   

Brian Gaudet & crew will possibly undertake the spring clean-up of town roads. 

The section of Town Farm Road that was paved (base layer) a few years ago needs to be paved 

with a top coat this summer to preserve the work already done.   

Kanokolus Road, through to the end of the cemetery, will likely be paved this year as discussed 

at Town Meeting.  No definite decision has been made yet.   Chris stated that a few large trees at 

the beginning of the road will need to be cut before paving.  Parts of the road need more gravel 

also.   

Quaker Hill Road needs some cracks sealed.   

Penny wants to explore the option of taking out a loan to fix all the roads this year.  Emily said 

before that is considered, a plan needs to be drawn up to develop a priority list and get prices.  

 

Selectmen noticed a large amount of trash around a Mussey Road residence.  They will bring it 

to Charlie Porter’s attention. 

 

Selectmen signed the RSU#3 Warrant & Call of Election for the upcoming school budget vote. 

 

Comp Plan update:  Tony Avila felt that residents didn’t have enough time to make their points 

at the recent forum.  Another forum was discussed but no date has been set as yet.   

 

Selectmen approved the new Town Office sign design by Craig Lowe.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m.  

Selectmen entered into Executive Session. 

 

 



 

 

 

 


